
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We trust you're well. We'd like to share a quick update regarding our new Eicher buses, 

recently introduced. While on Route No. 14 on 6th May 2024, one of our buses experienced a 

minor interruption when the driver inadvertently pressed the wrong feature. We apologies 

for any inconvenience this may have caused. Rest assured, our drivers are undergoing 

rigorous training provided by Eicher on a regular basis to familiarize themselves with the 

advanced features of the buses. Additionally, tracking devices have been fitted in all the buses 

by MapmyIndia, and the related route information is currently being fed into the system. This 

process is expected to be completed within a week. We appreciate your patience and 

cooperation as we implement these new features. 

The safety of our students and staff remains our top priority. If you have any queries, please 

don't hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm Regards 

Transport Department 

Mayor World School 

 

 

 

 


